
	 	 	
	

WE	REALIZE	THAT	MANY	OF	YOU	ARE	CONCERNED	ABOUT	THE	
LOSS	OF	INSTRUCTION	TIME	DUE	TO	OUR	LONG	TERM	SCHOOL	
CLOSURE.	YOU	WANT	TO	MAKE	SURE	THAT	YOUR	STUDENT	IS	
READY	FOR	THE	NEXT	GRADE	LEVEL.	IN	AN	EFFORT	TO	
SUPPORT	OUR	FAMILIES,	WE	WILL	CONTINUE	TO	PROVIDE	
OPTIONS	FOR	SUMMER	LEARNING	FOR	STUDENTS	IN	K-12.	
THESE	RESOURCES	WILL	ALLOW	STUDENTS	TO	REVIEW	CORE	
SKILLS	ESPECIALLY	IN	THE	AREAS	OF	MATH	AND	READING.	
CONTINUE	TO	VISIT	THE	DECATUR	SCHOOLS	WEBSITE	TO	
ACCESS	BOTH	DIGITAL	AND	PRINTABLE	MATERAILS.	OUR	
TEAM	WILL	CONTINUE	TO	ADD	RESOURCES	THROUGHOUT	THE	
SUMMER	THAT	YOU	MAY	WANT	TO	TAKE	ADVANTAGE	OF	
WITH	YOUR	STUDENTS.		

www.dcboe.com	
	

									 	 																 	
	

JUST	REMEMBER….	
KEEP	LEARNING	FUN	AND		

CONSIDER	SHORTER	SESSIONS	TO	MAXIMIZE	THE	IMPACT!	

	
READ,	READ,	READ!	

ALL	types	of	books	–	fiction,	non-
fiction,	short,	long,	funny,	mystery…	
Want	to	make	them	think	critically,	
have	your	student	summarize	what	
he	or	she	is	reading	orally	or	in	
writing.		Visit	the	DCBOE	website	
for	a	link	to	GUIDED	READING	
QUESTIONS	that	can	be	used	while	
your	student	is	reading	ANY	book.	
	

As part of the public media mission to ensure all kids have access to continued free educational 
resources at home, GPB, in partnership with Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE), is offering 
broadcast programming and accompanying digital resources that adhere to GA’s state standards. 

Students in Pre-K through 12th grade can now access free, educational PBS daytime programming 
designated for each grade level weekdays on GPB-TV. Children’s favorite shows can still be found on 

GPB’s PBS KIDS 24/7 Channel and at GPBkids.org. Additional GPB and PBS programs are also 
available to stream on gpb.org or the free PBS Video App and PBS KIDS Apps. 

																						 	
	


